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March 15, 2024 
 

On May 2nd the Alzheimer’s Association is presenting the 2024 New England 
Conference for Dementia Care Professionals.  This will be a virtual 

event.  Details are available at https://www.alz.org/manh/events/map-
through-the-maze-(1). 
 

The Connecticut Department of Public Health is a Platinum Sponsor to the 
event! 

 
You can only register on line, and you must pay with a credit card.  The early 

discounted rate is $110 (ends April 1, 2024 at 5:00 pm EDT).  The regular 
rate is $125 (from April 2, 2024 until the conference). 
 

The Connecticut Chapter of the American College of Health Care 
Administrators will be offering up to 4.0 CEUs to Connecticut Nursing Home 

Administrators who attend this event. 
 

Choose wisely! 
 
 

 
"The American College of Health Care Administrators…, Promoting 
Excellence In Long-term Care Leadership!"   
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